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Single vehicle fatal crash on Algonquin Road in Lake in the Hills 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – On February 2, 2022, at approximately 9:20 p.m., Lake in the Hills police were 

dispatched to a report of a vehicle rolled over in the area of Algonquin Road and Pyott Road.  

 

The vehicle, a black Toyota Tacoma, was traveling westbound near the 1100 block of Algonquin Road. The 

vehicle lost control, struck a guardrail, and flipped over, landing on its roof.  When first responders arrived at 

the scene, the driver was immediately pronounced deceased. There were no other individuals in the vehicle 

or other vehicles involved.  

 

The cause of the accident is currently under investigation by the Traffic Accident Investigation Unit. Lake in 

the Hills police issued a Nixle traffic advisory at approximately 9:30 p.m. to avoid the area of Algonquin 

between Hilltop Drive and Pyott Road for several hours while the preliminary investigation was being 

conducted. 

 

The release of the deceased’s name is being withheld pending family notification.  
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